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Date 21st August 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/08/17.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Given the announcement by BHF yesterday 8/8/18 about their intention to develop a 
database of defibrillators in the UK, please advise the financial commitment of your Service 
to this project: 
 

1. Initial financial input from Trust funds in 2018/19 – To date the Trust has made no 
financial commitment for 2018/19 

2. Costs to be incurred though adaption of CAD software in total – We don’t have this 
information yet from BHF 

3. Expected staff time costs to support this project in 2018/19 – We also don’t have this 
information yet.  The BHF is introducing the database with West Midlands Ambulance 
Service and the Scottish Ambulance Service (Vanguard and Early Adaptor sites), and not 
this Trust  

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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